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For the past almost 20 years I’ve held the position of
Director of International Students, first at Papatoetoe High
school and for the last 10 years in the same role at Epsom
Girls Grammar School. 

In my role at EGGS, I have built strong partnerships with
many stakeholders including Government agencies,
offshore NZ embassies, and global agent networks as well
as facilitating strong collaborations between cluster
schools in several markets, all to promote NZ as the
wonderful study destination that it is. 

From 2018 to date I have served as a SIEBA Board member
and was re-elected in 2021, where I now hold the
chairwoman position. 

Having had the great honour of serving in the education
industry for almost 20 years, I appreciate the importance
of the role it plays in changing the future of the students
we have the privilege of enrolling at our institutions, and I
never underestimate the strength that sharing knowledge
and resources brings to us all as an industry. I look forward
to continuing to grow and learn from you all throughout the
opportunities that the SIEBA Hui presents and beyond.


